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RECOMMENDATION SUBMISSION AND RESPONSE FORM 
2020 Mental Health Ad Hoc #3 

 
DISCUSSED BY SCPRC   APPROVED AND IMPLEMENTED  PENDING FURTHER REVIEW  

RECEIVED BY SPD 02/08/2021  APPROVED AND PENDING  SPD UNABLE TO IMPLEMENT X 
RETURNED TO SCPRC   PARTIAL IMPLEMENTATION  DENIED  

 
SCPRC RECOMMENDATION 

In order to meet the critical need for mental health services, including for those contacted by the community-based 
mental health response programs, we additionally recommend that $20M be allocated annually from the SPD budget to 
establish a grant program for local, community-based organizations to provide mental health prevention, early 
intervention, and treatment. The grant program should focus on resourcing community agencies who serve the 
communities most impacted by police violence. 
 

SCPRC RECOMMENDATION RATIONALE 
N/A 
 

SPD RESPONSE 
Sacramento City Council Meeting (Item #2) on 06/01/2021, presented by Deputy Chief Lester: 

 2:30 PM City Council (Special Meeting): https://sacramento.granicus.com/player/clip/4964 
o Minute Marker: 1:03:42 

 Staff Report: https://sacramento.granicus.com/MetaViewer.php?view_id=21&meta_id=631887 
o Page 13 and 14 

 
SPD unable to implement, requires further input from other city departments and offices. 
 

OTHER CITY DEPARTMENTS 
N/A 
 

APPENDIX 
N/A 


